
From: Rebecca Passmore   
> Sent: November 25, 2020 3:15 PM 
> To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 
> Subject: Proposed townhouses at 19 Dawson Ave 
>  
> I am writing this email to voice my objection to the proposed townhome development at 19 Dawson Ave.  
> Thank you 
> Rebecca Passmore 
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